Seoul, August 31,1993

Dear Mr. Sharkie,

I am very pleased to say hello to you and thank you for
your kindest cooperation for me during the contest in 1991
and your hospitality during my stay in 1991 caused me
not to forget for ever. I say,"Thank you again!"

I pray God might bless you and your family day in and day out.

Cordially yours,

Hyun Sang KHO



